
Calling All  
Residential  
Providers 
for Children in Care

We hope this message finds 
you well. Following on from our 
regional meeting in 2024, we are 
excited to invite you to join us 
for three interactive workshops 
over the coming months. 

SE Regional Care
Cooperative

W O R K I N G  T O G E T H E R

Let’s Work Together for 
Change
At the South East Regional Care 
Co-operative, we believe that real 
change happens when we work 
collaboratively. Your expertise, 
experience, and passion for 
supporting children and young 
people are invaluable. Together, 
we can transform the way we 
commission services and ensure 
the best outcomes for the 
children and young people we 
serve.

These sessions are 
designed to build 
on our earlier 
conversations and 
to shape the future 
of commissioning 
together.

Workshop 
details 

overleaf...



To register your interest or if you have any 
questions, please get in touch at:  
info@southeastrcc.gov.uk

SE Regional Care
Cooperative

W O R K I N G  T O G E T H E R

What to Expect
Collaborative Workshops:  
Explore new commissioning 
models and share your ideas.

Open Conversations:  
Discuss challenges, opportunities, 
and how we can work better 
together.

Building Partnerships:  
Strengthen relationships and 
develop a shared vision for the 
future.

We Need Your Voice
We know you care deeply about 
the children and young people in 
your care. Let’s work together to 
create a system that truly meets 
their needs. These workshops are 
your chance to shape the future 
of residential provision across the 
South East.

Workshops

We are planning three workshops at the following dates and times. 
You are welcome to join one or all of them as we will be testing new 
models of working.

Tuesday, 25th February 2025 | 10:00am – 3:30pm 
40rty  40 Caversham Rd, Reading RG1 7EB

Thursday, 6th March 2025 | 10:00am – 12:30pm 
Online session via Teams  

Wednesday, 19th March 2025 | 10:00am – 3:30pm 
Donnington Manor Hotel  London Road, Sevenoaks TN13 2TD




